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Dear Sir Clive 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Federation of Master Builders (FMB), the largest trade association 
in the UK building industry, to offer my members’ condolences following the announcement of 
the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

Her Majesty’s dedication and duty to the nation and the Commonwealth was exemplary. She 
symbolised the very best of the United Kingdom and provided a rock of stability in an ever-
changing world. Few of my members will be able to remember a time when Her Majesty wasn’t 
a part of their lives providing an inspiring example of leadership.  

Our thoughts are with the Royal Family at this sad time.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
 
Brian Berry FRSA 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

 
 
  
  
  


